United States Department of the Interior

BUREAU OF LAND MANAGEMENT
Idaho Falls District
Pocatello Resource Area
1111 North 8th Avenue 9232

IN REPLY REFER TO:

IDI-30068
Pocatello, Idaho 83201 .
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Ogden, UT 84401

Dear Mr. Nebeker:

on July 20, 1994, a field examination was completed on the water diversion
trespass. The water diversion structure was removed as agreed. As a result,
the water diversion case file will be closed and considered resolved.

The culinary water pipeline trespass file (IDI-30492) is still active. We
will be contacting you at a later date to resolve this matter. Your right-of-
way application for this water pipeline has been received and serialized (IDI-

30486). Upon resolution of the trespass case, we will start processing the
right-of-way.

I would like to take this opportunity to remind you that we will need to have
proof of water rights before the culinary water pipeline right-of-way can be
issued. According to Mr. Brochu with the Corp. of Engineers, you do not
currently hold a water right for the culinary water. He stated that you would
need to file for those water rights. I suggest that you contact him or the
Idaho Dept. of Water Resources for further information.

If you have any questions, please feel free to call Debbie Kovar at our
office. Thank you for your cooperation in the removal of the water diversion
structure. We look forward to working with you on the remaining actions.

g

Sincerely,

Jeff s. Steele
Area Manager

cc: Rob Brochu
Corp. of Engineers, Regulatory Office
Exchange Plaza
1820 E. 17th Sst., Suite 350
Idaho Falls, ID 83401

Eric Verner

Idaho Dept. of Water Resources
900 N. Skyline

Idaho Falls, ID 83402






